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Dr.	Michael	LaFerla	became	president	of	the	Missouri	Society	of	Orthodontists	at	the	
Annual	AAO	meeting	in	San	Diego	in	2017.	Please	reach	out	to	Michael	and	thank	him	
for	his	service.	
			
The	Missouri	Society	website	has	been	changed	and	updated	to	same	format	as	the	
Midwestern	Society	with	a	small	decrease	in	cost	to	the	Missouri	component.	
			
The	next	business	meeting	is	planned	during	the	Annual	Session	in	Bloomington,	
Minnesota,	September	21-22,	2018.	Please	look	at	www.msortho.org	for	information	
and	please	plan	to	attend.	
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